

November 30, 2021 Mr. Jeff Harenda Plant Manager City of Waukesha Wastewater Treatment Facility 600 Sentry Drive Waukesha, WI 53186-5950

Dear Jeff,

This letter is to inform you that United Liquid Waste Recycling Inc, would like to request a one year extension of our bio-solids hauling agreement per the terms of our current contract. We will hold the contracted rate of \$18.50 per ton if the city decides to exercise its option to extend the contract.

We appreciate the work you've done with us this past year and we look forward to continuing to work with the City of Waukesha.

Sincerely, Arch Mangke

Nick Manzke

United Liquid Waste Recycling, Inc.